
KEEP READING — THERE’S MORE GOOD STUFF ON THE NEXT PAGE!

17 months to
August 2025!
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College Park Elementary School will be swapping campuses with
Fiesta Gardens International School! The move will occur during
summer 2025, with classes starting in August 2025. The proposal
to swap campuses was adopted by SMFCSD and the Board as a
part of their North Central School District design plan. 

Official College Park
relocation website 
created by SMFCSD

FAQs created by this
relocation committee

Questions? Email us!

Meet the Relocation
Committee
What grade will our kids
be when we move?

Answers to many of
your burning questions
How to get involved!

Is our school
really moving?
IT’S OFFICIAL: YES, WE ARE!

Quick links

In this issue

COLLEGE PARK
RELOCATION COMMITTEE

At a glance
FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL:

AUGUST 12TH
2025

1001 BERMUDA DR.
SAN MATEO, CA

NEW SCHOOL ADDRESS:

FAQ
S Wait, I have a lot ofWait, I have a lot ofWait, I have a lot of

questions...questions...questions...
We have a lot of answers!We have a lot of answers!We have a lot of answers!
Click here for our FAQ document,Click here for our FAQ document,Click here for our FAQ document,
which will be updated regularly inwhich will be updated regularly inwhich will be updated regularly in
addition to these periodicaddition to these periodicaddition to these periodic
newsletters.newsletters.newsletters.
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Kindergarten

1st grade

2nd grade

3rd grade

4th grade

5th grade

What grade will our
kids be when we move?

If your child is
currently in...

2nd grade

3rd grade

4th grade

5th grade

Graduated College Park

Graduated College Park

During the first year (2025-2026)
at Bermuda Campus, they’ll be in...

The relocation committee was created to
represent the best interests of our parents,
teachers, and students regarding the move.
It is our goal to connect with the district and
community, receive and distribute up-to-date
information, brainstorm, and communicate
possible concerns.

The committee is made up of 18 volunteers!
This includes College Park parents, 3 teacher
reps, and 4 Turnbull Mandarin Preschool
parents. The committee is led by PTA
Community Liaison, Christelle Hürstel. Feel
free to email us or reach out to someone in
your child’s grade with questions!

Andrew Wong

Lewis Liu

Phil King

Tina Ma

Paige Christini

Paul Willard

Lena Giang

Jackie Linayao

Gene Kim

David Kyo

Connie Chang

Casy Jintai He

Chris Tan

Christelle Hürstel

Angienette Estonina

Binh Thai

Deanna GondaiParent, PK & 4th GATE

Parent, PK & K

Parent, 1st

Teacher

Parent, 2nd & alumni

PTA Historian
Parent, 1st & 5th

Parent, PK

Parent, PK

PTA Financial Secretary
Parent, K & 2nd

Parent, 2nd, 5th, & alumni

Parent, K

Parent, K

PTA Community Liason
Parent, K & 2nd

College Park Principal

Parent, 2nd

Language & Literacy TOSA
Parent, 3rd & 5th

Meet our Relocation Committee!
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NEXT: WE GIVE YOU SOME ANSWERS + WE NEED YOUR FEEDBACK, TOO!

SMFCSD Board Trustee
Parent, 4th GATE



C O L L E G E  P A R K  R E L O C A T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R

We’ll be sharing newsletters periodically with the latest summary of news about our school’s
move. However, for a more thorough look at the move, we’ll also be regularly updating our FAQ
document as we continue to learn more.

Click here
to see all

the FAQs!

Check out a preview of our FAQs!

College Park Elementary is relocating to the current Fiesta Gardens International School site located
at 1001 Bermuda Drive, San Mateo, CA. We will refer to this new location as the Bermuda Campus. 

Where is our school moving?

Will we remain a Mandarin immersion program?

Introductory Frequently Asked Questions

For more FAQs like...

All K-5 classes, including the GATE program, will move to the Bermuda Campus at the same time.
Staffing capacities will remain the same.

Who is moving to the Bermuda Campus?

All grades (K-5) will begin classes at the new location on August 12, 2025, the beginning of the
2025-2026 school year.

When do classes start at the new location? 

What items are moving, and who is moving the items? 

Is the Mandarin preschool at Turnbull moving, too?

Will the existing signs at the Bermuda Campus be replaced?

Will the school name remain the same?

After taking a look at this newsletter and the FAQ,
please fill out our short survey to share your thoughts,
concerns, and let us know what is important to you!
This will help us get answers to share back with you.

Don’t forget to share this newsletter in your grade
chats and talk about the move with other parents!

Please help by sharing your
opinions! Complete this 4

question survey by April 19th.

FILL OUT SURVEY

M A R C H  2 0 2 4  |  V O L .  1  |  P A G E  3  O F  4

https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF9wj4cIBg/eAomy-AOotm1npkMzBs3Ag/view?utm_content=DAF9wj4cIBg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=editor
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/R9X5MKS
https://forms.gle/HAb4Kw6XxH6yLQim9


C O L L E G E  P A R K  R E L O C A T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R

Get a sneak peek at
our next newsletter!
Look out for our next newsletter, when
we’ll share exciting updates from the
Committee’s in-person tour of the
Bermuda Drive Campus.

Don't forget to take our short survey :)
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